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At its meeting on May 3, 2021, the Council for Higher Education 
Accreditation (CHEA) Board of Directors reviewed the 
recommendation of the CHEA Committee on Recognition 
regarding the recognition application submitted by the 
Association for Advancing Quality in Educator Preparation 
(AAQEP). The Board of Directors accepted the committee 
recommendation and recognized AAQEP for the following 
recognized scope of accreditation: 

 

AAQEP accredits programs that prepare professional 
educators (including teachers, school leaders and 
administrators, and other education-related personnel) and 
that lead to recognized degrees at the bachelor’s, post-
baccalaureate, or master’s level and/or to recognized post-
degree professional certificates or endorsements, across the 
United States and its territories and dependencies (2021). 

 


